
 

 

 
5th February,  2024 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTION BULLETIN 
SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS  PHASE 1 

 

NOTICE OF ELECTION AND CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

  

The Mill Park Heights Primary School Council has a base membership of 6 parent members and 4 

members employed by the Department of Education and Training.  The total possible membership is 12, 

which includes two community member positions who are decided by the new council. 

 

We Sincerely thank Councillors whose terms of office have expired: 

 
 

Parent members: Sally Murphy, Ana Dour, Lisa D’Angelica 

 

DET members: Laura Power 

 

Therefore we have 3 Parent member vacancies and 1 DET member vacancy. 

 

All parents are eligible to nominate or be nominated for election to school council in the parent member 

category. Employees of the Department of Education and Training (DET) who are parents of children in 

the school are eligible to nominate for up to 2 of the parent positions. Staff at the school are restricted to 

being nominated for the DET tagged positions.  Normally all positions are held for a period of two years 

unless a position has been vacated. Nominations close at 4.00 pm on Monday 19th February 2024.  

 

Attached to this letter you will find the a self nomination or nomination form for the 2024 - 2026 School 

Council.  Should you choose to nominate for election, please complete the form and email to 

mill.park.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Should an election be required (Phase 2 & 3) details will be explained in greater detail in future 

newsletters.  

 

Any enquiries should be directed to the Principal.  

 
 

Please read the question and answer page for additional information. 

 

 
 

Chris Beare, Principal                                                                                                        
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